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Board Posting Rule Enjoined By Federal Appeals Court
ThisMorning

For a discussion of these and other Legal issues, please visit our website at
www.mhtl.com/law. To receive legal updates via e-mail, contact information@mhtl.com.

As afollow-up to our Client Alert of this morning, earlier today the Federa
D.C. Court of Appeals granted the U.S. Chamber of Commerce’ s motion to
enjoin the National Labor Relations Board from implementing its posting
rule pending its decision.

This means that employers DO NOT have to put up the Board’ s posting on
April 30. The Court set an expedited briefing scheduled which sets
September for ahearing. Asaresult, there likely will not be a decision until
fall at the earliest. We will keep you apprised of any further developments.
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This Alert was prepared by Geoffrey P. Wermuth, a partner in the law firm of Murphy,

Hesse, Toomey & Lehane, LLP. If you have any questions or concernswith regard to

thisalert, please contact Attorney Wermuth, the attorney assigned to your account, or
your own labor counssl.
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